
 
 
 
 
 

 Request For Proposal (RFP)  
For Employee Feedback Program 

April 4, 2023 
 
 

Addendum #1 
 
 
To prospective bidders under RFP “Employee Feedback Program”. 
 
East Bay Municipal Utility District has extended the deadline of the RFP to 12:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, April 11, 2023. All other terms and conditions will remain the same.  
 
Contact Laura Salangsang with any questions or if any additional information is 
required: 
 
Office (510) 287-0754, or email: laura.salangsang@ebmud.com  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Derry Moten 
Special Assistant to the General Manager 
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